Regarding Extension for the BIS project

Dr Sarbjot Singh Sandhu <sandhuss@nitj.ac.in>
Thu, 03 Oct 2024 12:11:49 PM +0530 «

To "SCMD BIS" <sppd@bis.org.in>, "Aman Dhanwat BIS" <med@bis.gov.in>

DS

I am writing to formally request an extension for the BIS project titled "Determine the Technical
Requirements of Oil-Fired Burners MED 0177". Although the original proposal included a six-
month timeframe, the project was allotted for a duration of three months.

Justification for Extension: Some of the tasks of the project remain pending, including scheduled
visits to additional manufacturers and user industries, which are critical for gathering the requisite
data. As the project progressed, it took some time to secure necessary permissions from some
manufacturers and user industries. These permissions are critical for conducting site visits and
gathering essential data.

Moreover, the purchase of further international standards is necessary to perform a thorough
comparative analysis in alignment with global benchmarks. This process is dependent on the next
budget grant and will require additional time to complete.

Given the significance of these tasks, the current timeline is insufficient to achieve the project’s
objectives. Therefore, I am requesting a two-month extension to allow for the successful completion
of all pending activities and the delivery of a robust and well-documented final report.

I kindly request your approval of this extension and would be grateful for your prompt consideration
of this matter. Thank you for your time and understanding. I look forward to your favorable
response.
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